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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Y1 Dexter Maloney 
Y2 Oscar Shuttleworth 

Y3 Coby Franzen 
Y4 Ella Hannant 
Y5 Izzy Antcliff 

Y6 Ryan-Jay Dagget-King 
 

 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp, Nursery – Isaac Shuttleworth for trying really hard to 

use his words to tell us what he needs. 

Mrs Beck, Reception – Eddie Gray for coming in to school so 

brilliantly this week. 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Leland Mccaskill – fantastic effort and 

attitude in all areas. 

Mrs 

Withington 

Harry Hoyle – for always trying his 

best and showing a great attitude. 

Mrs 

Harvey 

Bentley Bickerdike – fabulous attitude 

to learning in all subjects 

Mr 

Warden 

Caiden Vardy – for fantastic manners 

all week and being a super role model in 

the class. 

Miss  

Perry 

Cara Burn – for a fantastic narrative 

poem with some beautiful figurative 

language. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Lillie-Rose Green – for showing a 

FANTASTIC attitude to her learning. 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

96.9% 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 95.92% 

Yr 1 87.92% 

Yr 2 **100%** 

Yr 3 95.93% 

Yr 4 **100%** 

Yr 5 97.14% 

Yr 6 *99%* 
 

 

 
CHILDREN NEED TO 

BRING A COAT  
EVERY DAY PLEASE. 

Even in wet weather, we 
like to enjoy fresh air. 
 A coat is ESSENTIAL! 

 

The photographer will be in for 
individual portraits on Monday 7th 

November. 
Family groups will be taken 

during the session but, 
if you want a family group, with 
siblings who are not in school, 

please arrive at 8.30 am. 

 

STARTING 
SCHOOL 

Do you have a 
child who will be 
starting school in 
September 2023? 

Do you know 
someone who 

does? 
You can apply 

now! 
www.northyorks.

gov.uk/school-
admissions 

 

PARKING 
We have, sadly, 

received complaints 
from the residents of 

Crosby Gardens. 
Very rightly, they are 

not happy about 
parents parking cars 
on the junction with 
Crosby Road. It is 
unsafe for them to 

pull out. 
PLEASE BE 

CONSIDERATE 
TOWARDS OUR 
NEIGHBOURS. 

If the situation does 
not improve, we will 

have to take the 
matter further. 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
21st October     Half Term 
31st October     Return to school 
4th November   Non Uniform in exchange for Savoury 
                             Snacks 
7th November   Photographer in school from 8.30 am 
18th November Non uniform in exchange for Xmas 
                             Decs 
16th Dec             Christmas Holiday 

CONSULTATION 

By now, you should have 

received the consultation 

document regarding our 

proposed transfer to academy 

status with Arete. 

A meeting will be held on 1st 

November at 6.00pm, in the 

school hall, to answer any 

questions you may have. 

Inappropriate 
Language 

Please do not use 
offensive or 

inappropriate language 
in front of our children. 

This will not be tolerated 
and action will be taken 

against offenders.  

http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/school-admissions
http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/school-admissions
http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/school-admissions

